
 
 

 

OCTOBER 11, 2024  

 

TO:           Greenheck Representatives 

FROM: Fred Book 
General Manager —Grilles, Registers, Diffusers 

SUBJECT:     Hurricane Milton Update 
  
 

 
We are writing to update you on the status of our Clearwater and Bushnell, Florida locations following 
Hurricane Milton. 
 
We are pleased to report that both locations sustained no permanent damage.  

• Bushnell facility reopened today and will be ramping up production over the coming week. 

• Clearwater location is currently without power. We are working closely with local utility providers to 

restore power as quickly as possible. 

Please note that this may impact our ability to fulfill quick build orders in the immediate term. Additionally, 
freight disruptions may affect our shipping schedules. 
 
We appreciate your patience and understanding as we work through these challenges. Thank you for your 
continued support during this time. If you have any questions or need assistance, please do not hesitate to 
contact our customer service team. 
 
 
 


